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Amy Bray

From: Development Control (DMW)

Subject: FW: Planning application comments

From: Web Staff  

Sent: 29 November 2017 9:05 PM 
To: Development Control (DMW) 

Cc:  
Subject: Planning application comments 

 

Contact 

Title: Mr 
Name: Stuart Little 
Address1:  
Address2:  
Address3: 46 Marine Drive 
Address4:  
Town: Bishopstone 
County: East Sussex 
Postcode: BN25 2RU 
Phone:  
Email:  

Comments 

Reference: LW/799/CM(EIA) 
Description: The construction and use of plant, namely aggregate processing plant, aggregate bagging plant, 
concrete batching plant, concrete block-making plant and buildings, ancillary offices and stores for processing 
and utilising aggregates landed at Newhaven Port and distribution of the products by road and rail together with 
access to the public highway and the extension of an existing rail siding. 
Comments: I vehemently oppose this proposed development . This unnecessary eyesore will undoubtedly 
damage the environment and economy of this area. Producing more heavy traffic, more dangerous pot holes, 
more air pollution, more noise pollution, more light pollution due to 24 hour operations and again causing the 
halt of any possible regeneration of the Newhaven area. Brett could far more easily increase production at their 
existing plants rather than dropping this environmental bombshell on this beautiful place. The harbour 
expansion plans will see the loss and destruction of another other sandy beach in the corner of Tide Mills by the 
East Arm. Please maintain public access to all of this vital local nature reserve and protect it and its historic 
sites from irreversible damage. 
Comment date: 29/11/2017 
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contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in 
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error please notify the sender and destroy it. You may not use it or copy 
it to anyone else. 

E-mail is not a secure communications medium. Please be aware of this 
when replying. All communications sent to or from the County Council  
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with  
relevant legislation. 

Although East Sussex County Council has taken steps to ensure that this 
e-mail and any attachments are virus free, we can take no responsibility 
if a virus is actually present and you are advised to ensure that the 
appropriate checks are made. 

You can visit our website at https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk 


